REGULAR MEETING, FEBRUARY 13, 2017
Presentations
Diploma for Korean War Veteran Basil Kincaid was presented by Principal Dave Metz
Hurt-Battelle Memorial Library Director Cathy Allen spoke regarding a reading program 

Dean of Students Shawn Buescher spoke on discipline/student handbooks

Administrative Reports

Treasurer’s Report

1. Monthly Financial Reports were approved
2. Approved Amended Certificate of Estimated Resources
3. Approved Amended Appropriations

Board Report

1.  Tolles Report

2.  Legislative Report
3.  Approved Contract Renewal for Treasurer Jill Smith
Superintendent’s Report
1. Additions to teacher substitutes for 2016-2017
2. Additions to classified substitutes for 2016-2017
3. Accepted donations
4. Approved appointment to Hurt Battelle Library Board of Trustees (Nancy Ary)

5. Accepted resignation (Fortune)

6. Approved employment

a) LPDC contracts for 2016-2017

b) Extracurriculars for 2016-2017

c) Extracurriculars for 2017-2018

